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Office of the Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 
July 28, 2011 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Mr. Paul Giglio asked that I provide a letter of reference and I am pleased to do so.  I have known 
Paul throughout his time at The College at Brockport.  He is among the best students we have had 
and he fully engaged himself in all aspects of the College thereby expanding his education outside of 
the classroom.  I find him to be a bright, talented and thoughtful young man. 
 
Paul is very energetic and personable.  When he takes on a project he sees it through to completion 
and delivers excellent results.  I appointed him as a student representative to our institutional 
accreditation committee.  This is a 10 year cyclical process that requires a thorough review of all 
aspects of the Institution.  Paul’s assignment was to actively involve a large and representative group 
of our students.  He far exceeded my expectations as we have never had such robust student 
participation in the past for this type of activity.  He is also a very creative person having founded 
our pep band and volunteered his time as our inaugural conductor. 
 
His accomplishments speak for themselves in terms of leadership and leadership development.  We 
have a very active student government organization and Paul was a highly regarded member of that 
board.  His interactions with the administration of the College were respectful and helpful.  He did 
an outstanding job of representing the student voice in policy and decision making.  I also note that 
he served with distinction as a resident hall assistant.  He conducts himself professionally and has an 
extremely high degree of integrity. 
 
His personality is warm and easy going.  I find Paul to be a genuinely caring person with a level of 
humility that will serve him well in his career.  I fully expect Paul to make a significant contribution 
to his community and whatever company is fortunate enough to hire him.  I recommend him with 
enthusiasm and free of reservation.  I would be happy to provide additional detail if desired. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Anne E. Huot, PhD 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 


